GOVERNOR

BRUCE KING
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION CHAIRMAN
STATE OF NEW MEXICO LAD COMMISSIONER
ALEX J. ARMIJO
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD - AZTEC MEMBER
sty ;S‘w‘ 971 STATE GEOLOGIST

A. L. PORTER, JR.
SECRETARY -~ DIRECTOR

Mr. George Hatch

0il Conservation Commission
Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re: El Paso Natural Gas Company
Allison Unit #13, M=12-32N-7W
San Juan 28-6 Unlt #68, L-13-27N-6W
San Juan 28-7 Unit #88, A-10-27N-7W
San Juan 28-7 Unit #96, G-8-27N-7W

Dear Mr, Hatch:
| requested by letter of July 2, 1971, that one or more cases be docketed
for August 18, 1971, to allow the El Paso Natural Gas Company to appear and

show why each of the captioned wells should not be repaired or plugged.

The attached copies of letters indicate that the repair has been accomplished
on three of the wells and the other will be repaired in the immediate future.

Therefore, the docketing of a case will not be required,

1f further information is needed please contact us.

Yours very truly,

s el

A.R. Kendwick
Engineer, District 11l

Attachments
cc: EPNG Co.
Attn: Mr. F. H. Wood




